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Shepton Beauchamp Church School &  

St Mary & St Peter’s Church School  
Together We Flourish 

14th October 2022 

KS2 Terracotta Warriors Trip 

                Wednesday 2nd November 2022 

Dear Parents/ Carers – Hobbit and Gryphon Class  
 

We have arranged a visit to the Terracotta Warriors Museum in Dorchester on Wednesday 2nd November.  The day will 
focus on bringing to life our study of the Shang Dynasty. We will be getting up close with the fascinating, life-sized, clay 
statues, marvelling at the architecture and detail of each warrior on display. We will learn about the importance of the 
discovery and how it is now considered the 8th Wonder of the World!  
 

St Marys and St Peters children will need to arrive in school on the day between 8.30am and  
8.45am for a prompt departure, the coach will then pick up at Shepton Beauchamp soon after 
registration. The coach will return for collection as usual at the end of the school day. After 
School Clubs will be running as usual on that day.  
 

Children will need a packed lunch and a full water bottle in a small rucksack that they can 
easily carry. If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, you are able to book a packed lunch 
(ham or cheese) via Parent Pay when you consent to the trip.  
 

We are extremely grateful to FOSS and PFA for subsidising this trip. We are asking for a voluntary 
contribution of £9.50 per child to make the trip possible. Please log in to Parent Pay to give 
your consent and to make your voluntary contribution by Wednesday 19th October. If your 
child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding and you wish to access this, no voluntary 
contribution is required. Please ask in the School Office if you are unsure of your Pupil Premium eligibility. 
 

If you are unable to use Parent Pay you will need to send your contribution to the School Office where you will be given a 
full consent form to complete.  
 

PLEASE NOTE: If insufficient contributions are received, it may be necessary to cancel this trip.  
 

These visits are designed to bring our learning to life. We are sure the children will not only deepen their understanding 
but will come away excited and privileged having experienced a real once in a lifetime opportunity.  
 

Mr Copping    Miss Middleton 

Hobbit Class Teacher  Gryphon Class Teacher 

http://www.sheptonbeauchamp.somerset.sch.uk/
http://www.stmaryandstpeters.co.uk/

